
From: Beverly Carrington <BEVERLY.CARRINGTON@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 8:53 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Kaila Lariviere <Kaila.Lariviere@cityofchicago.org>; Glen Lyman <Glen.Lyman@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Ethics Notification for Travel 

  

Good Afternoon,  

  

I attended the attend the Urban Heat Resiliency Design Workshop hosted by Community 
Data Health Initiative Thursday May9th in Cambridge, MA. to ensure a member from the 
Emergency Management Team was present to receive information regarding the 
mitigation of climate change.  

  

Lodging, roundtrip airfare, ground transportation, and meals for the Urban Heat Resiliency 

Design Workshop were funded through the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation. Other 

conveners include Data-Smart City Solutions, the African American Mayors Association, and 

the Environmental Defense Fund.  

  

I did not receive any honoraria, or swag.   

  

Thank you 

 


